Harmony Trail Committee
Report 2/15/2017

John is working on an RFP to procure the services we need to complete the bridge project and to buy the bridge.  CFA has to approve the RFP before we send it out.
The tax delinquent properties process has moved along.  We expect another 4 months or so before we close on the properties.
We completed the MOU with Allegheny Parks.
We have received no update from Penn Power on the parking lot.
We had a successful Winter Hike.  There were around 50 hikers.  That is lower than last year.  The weather, light snow with a threat that it may turn to rain, may have kept people away.
Lou Krizmanich has a proposal for an event we can run annually on the Harmony Trail.  He will present to the Board on 2/15/18.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are keeping our eye on a proposed housing development at the corner of Brennan Road and Route 910.  This is right across the road from the existing Penn Power Trailhead.  John and Bob have attended the Pine Planning Commission public hearings.  The issue was tabled in January because the developer had not provided all of the required information.  Bob attended the February Planning Commission meeting.  The Commission voted to recommend to the Supervisors that the development proceed with conditions.  One of the conditions was imposed by the Parks and Recreation Board who required that the path they proposed giving to us be a 6 foot wide asphalt path.  John is working to get the letter from the Parks and Recreation Board that set this requirement.
